Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 4:32 PM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Darracon proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello I am emailing in regards to Darracons response to the recent inquiry, the new proposals are completely
unacceptable and do not address any of the concerns which | previously corresponded about, namely the negative
impact any increase in truck movement will cause on your town for hundreds of residents. It is completely unacceptable
and | look forward to your rejection of the proposal as well.

Regards
Connor Nash

Local resident





